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ur featured articles in this is-
sue provide our readers with 
an interesting review of how 

folks have been using the recently 
published AECT definition within 
their graduate programs. Last year’s 
convention had a few sessions where 
you might have heard some of these 
folks speak about their experiences 
with the new definition. We have 
Mike Molenda to thank for coordi-
nating the effort to bring you these 
articles.

Also included as features in this 
issue are a series of articles compiled 
by Drew Polly and Laurie Brantley-
Dias from the AECT Teacher Educa-
tion Division. They have put together 
an interesting collection of informa-
tion of great interest to you. 

Please note that we remind you 
of all the exciting things that will be 
happening as part of the AECT con-
vention in Louisville in October. The 
hotel is a very nice location for a con-
ference and the city is quite nice. The 
river walk is very pretty and the ect 
Foundation has planned a riverboat 
event. Do check out all the possibili-
ties for the 2009 AECT convention.

And, once again, I wish to thank 
all our column contributors for their 
hard work in bringing us new infor-
mation and ideas. The information 
they provide helps all of us in our 
quest for new knowledge. I also want 
to thank Jean Callary for her hard 
work and energy in all the work she 
does to bring together a quality pub-
lication.
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By Sharon Smaldino


